
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – September 24, 2018  

 

Present:    Richard Bielefield, Margo Connors, John Strasser 

                 Jennifer Gaudette 

 

Guests:    None 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The board received a $500.00 donation from the North Country Chamber Players. 

 

The board reviewed an easement for a Grandview Road property owner as prepared by the Town 

Attorney so that the highway department can do additional maintenance.  Jennifer will send to 

the owner for their signatures. 

 

The Select Board will not meet and the Town Offices will be closed on Monday October 8, 

2018. 

 

MS. CONNNORS has received information from NE Commercial Solar Services in regard to 

solar power for the Highway Building, Crapo and the Meetinghouse.  She will continue to gather 

additional information. 

 

Brenda Aldrich is looking for additional volunteers for the Autumn Festival on September 29th 

and 30th.  One and two hour shifts are available. 

 

The board received new drawings for the Leness house on Toad Hill Road and will share with 

Chief Clark for review.  Pending his review, a building permit will be issued. 

 

The board reviewed a septic plan for Kenneth & Donna Leavitt, Map 222, Lot 10 Nason Road. 

 

MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to approve the minutes of September 17, 2018 meeting 

seconded by MR. STRASSER.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. STRASSER made a motion to adjourn; seconded 

by MS. CONNORS the meeting was adjourned at 6:25 PM.  The next regular scheduled meeting 

will be on Monday October 1, 2018, at the Carolina Crapo Building.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette 

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 


